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Monday, 22 May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome! We are thrilled you have chosen our school for your child for Nursery. We hope your child will be very 
happy with us. This is the beginning of a new chapter in your child’s life. We will work hard to ensure it is the best 
start to our school they can possibly have and so we have prepared a range of transition activities and events to help 
start that process. 
 
To start this process, please find some important information below. We have prepared a meeting for parents to 
learn more about what our Nursery is like, meet the staff your child will have supporting them, and to be on hand to 
answer any questions you might have. 
 
In the coming weeks we will send further information so please do look out for these. 

Diary dates: 
Week commencing 12th June 

 Register your child’s full details with us: you will receive an email with your Arbor login and instructions on 

how to complete the on-line registration – further details can be found on the school website. 

Week commencing 26th June  

 Provide school with your child’s original birth certificate and complete a ‘Parent Declaration’ form if not 
already done so (this can be found on the school website). 

 
Wednesday 21st June: Parent’s Information Meeting – 1.30pm 

 Please join us for this meeting – even if you’ve had previous children through our Nursery. A chance to meet 

your child’s teachers, find out more and ask questions. This will also be a chance to sign up for our individual 

parent/teacher Teams calls and stay and play sessions in September. 

 This will also be a chance to discuss with our Nursery Teacher or Headteacher if you feel your child may need 

additional support for settling in to our Nursery. 

Friday 23rd June: Teams invitations will be sent out – look out for these in your email. 

Tuesday 27th June and Wednesday 5th July:  individual parent/teacher Teams calls will take place. 

During June and July our teacher will make any pre-school visits. Parents do not need to attend these, and we’ll 

liaise directly with pre-schools to arrange them. 

Monday 4th September: Stay and play session 1, 9am – 11am 

Tuesday 5th September: Stay and play session 2, 9am – 11am 

 Parents select one of these sessions for their child to attend.  Parents attend the session with their child.  

Wednesday 6th to Friday 8th September: Settling in Sessions: 8.50am – 11.50am 

 Each child will be allocated one of these sessions to attend (in a smaller group) without parents. 

Monday 11th September: Term Starts for Nursery, all children in every day, 8.50am – 11.50am 

 

https://www.allsaints.herts.sch.uk/web/arbor_-_app_and_communication/197082
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Need help? Have a question? Think you’ve missed some information? 

Please just get in touch and we’ll do our best to help you along the way. 

Mrs Wendy Hatch, Office Manager   Mrs Row Perryman, Finance Administrator 
Tel. 01279 836006 Email: admin@allsaints.herts.sch.uk     Website: www.allsaints.herts.sch.uk 

 
We are looking forward to working with you and getting to know your child in the coming weeks. At the Parents’ 
meeting, you will hear about ways to help your child prepare for their start in our Nursery, as well as how we will 
help them too. There will be many ways you can support your child in their learning and development at home, 
however for us the two most important are these: 
 

 Talk to them about their day and ask them what they have learned/enjoyed at school. 

 Read to them – every day! 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the upcoming events. 
 

With best wishes, 

 

 

Mr Philip Asher - Headteacher 
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